NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to General Municipal Law §120-
w(4)(e)(4) that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Rockville Centre will
hold a public hearing at the Eugene J. Murray Village Hall, One College
Place, Rockville Centre, New York, on July 1, 2019 at 7:00 pm, at which
time all interested persons will be heard with respect to possible awards of
contracts for the disposal of solid waste to one or more contractors whose
total proposal(s) do not provide the lowest net cost, but which are deemed
to be in the best interests of the Village.

The Village complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act. Persons with
special needs should contact the Village Clerk's office at least three
business days prior to the hearing, so that reasonable efforts may be made
to accommodate attendance and participation.

All relevant documents may be inspected at the Village Department of
Public Works, 10 Sunrise Highway, Rockville Centre, New York, during
regular business hours.

Dated: June 20, 2019

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Kathleen M. Murray, Village Administrator



